
Chairman Tully called the Budget meeting for the Town of Cady to 

order at 7 p.m. on November 2, 2020 at the Cady Town Hall.  All 

board members were present.                                                                                                                         

 

The proposed 2021 budget was reviewed and discussed. 

 

Motion was made by Carla Greiber and second by Chairman Tully to 

increase supervisor annual salary from $1897.50 to $2500.  

Motion was passed - 15 for 0 opposed 

 

Motion to adjourn was made by Shelly Ninneman and second by 

Chairman Tully.  Motion was passed. 

 

The Special Meeting of the Town of Cady was called to order by 

Chairman Tully immediately following the Budget Hearing. 

 

A motion was made by Mike Tully and second by Jim Mikla to set 

the Town Levy at $240,153  pursuant to Section 81.01(3) of Wi 

ss.  Show of hands vote was 14 for, 0 against. Motion was 

passed. 

 

A motion was made by Mike Tully and second by Carla Greiber to 

approve the 2021 highway expenditures pursuant to Section 

81.03(3) of Wi ss.  Motion was passed 13 to 0  

 

Motion to adjourn was made by Mike Tully, and seconded by Carla 

Greiber. Motion was passed. 

 

The regular monthly board meeting of the Town of Cady was called 

to order by Chairman Tully immediately following the Special 

Meeting. 

 

Motion was made by Supervisor Klanderman and second by Supervisor 

Mikla to accept the October minutes as read. Motion was passed.  

 

Public comments where heard, including that the town will not be 

taking out loan on behalf of Spring Valley Fire- which was 

discussed in Resolution 2020-2. 

 

Motion was made by Mike Tully, and seconded by Supervisor 

Klanderman to accept the 2021 budget as was posted.  Motion was 

passed. 

 

A motion was made by Supervisor Mikla and second by Supervisor 

Klanderman to sign resolution 2020-3 in opposition to the St 



Croix County Board signing any Communicable Disease Ordinance. 

Motion was passed 

 

plan commission members tabled till Dec. meeting  

 

A motion was made by Chairman Tully and second by Supervisor 

Klanderman to write off fire call for $750 Motion was passed  

 

Patrolman Timm gave an update on the roads including got to plow 

snow in October!  

 

A motion was made by Chairman Tully and second by  Supervisor 

Mikla to purchase gravel for next year for around $26,000. 

Motion was passed 

  

 

Bills were reviewed and paid 

 

The next meeting will be December 7, 2020 7:30 pm. 

 

Motion to adjourn was made by Supervisor Mikla, seconded by 

Supervisor Klanderman.  Motion was passed.    

 

Shelly Ninneman     Clerk 


